Dear Chair Maureen and Staff

Through this letter I express my interest to work in FBSC.

During my participation as ALAC Member 2015-2017 I attended each f2f report of the Finance and
Budget Sub Comittee in each ICANN meeting and in several times I discussed with my colleagues of
Ralo about next budget cuts that would apply our organization and that we are seeing today. I thought
about it, from the results of the last round of the new gtlds and its challegues involved, among others.
In my job as a Project Leader the planification, risk evaluation and to proposal financial ejecution
scenaries within a country with several economic dificulties are skills that I would like to bring to the
sub committee to serve our community and organization with balance.

I look forward to work with FBSC

Kind regards

Harold Arcos



